
From: Hornet Services Sailing Club [mailto:hornetsailing@btconnect.com] 
Sent: 08 June 2015 17:48
To: Planning Policy Internet
Cc: 'Hornet Services Sailing Club'
Subject: Proposed Amendment to GBLP 2011 - 2029 (Jul 15)

Dear Sir,

I wish to bring to your attention that Hornet Services Sailing Club (HSSC) has recently (Mar 15)
 signed a new 25 year lease, with the option to renew for a further 25 years with the MOD for
 use of land in Fort Blockhouse 3. This new lease guarantees the future of the Sailing Club for the
 benefit of Service Sailing. Proposed changes to 7.140 sub bullet 3

· Blockhouse 3 (formerly HMS Hornet) is separated from Blockhouse 1 and 2 by Haslar
Road and is used jointly by the JSASTC and Hornet Services Sailing Club (HSSC) primarily
as a boatyard. HSSC signed a new 25 year lease (2040) with the MOD in 2015 for the full
use of Blockhouse 3 with an option to renew for a further 25 years (2065).

Please acknowledge receipt

Kind regards

Arty Shaw

Cdr P Shaw MBE, RN
Club Secretary
Hornet Services Sailing Club
Haslar Road
Gosport
Hants
PO12 2AQ

Tel: 02392 580403
www.hornetservicessailing.org.uk
hornetsailing@btconnect.com
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